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Abdul Rehman

From: SHIKHA KATHURIA <shikhaindustries18@gmail.com>
Sent: 15 February 2024 20:44
To: Abdul Rehman
Cc: Sandeep Bhat; Swapnil Sutar
Subject: Re: Irish - International Foodhall Fabrication BOQ
Attachments: Irish - International Foodhall.xlsx

Dear Abdul Ji, 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
Thanks a lot for your valuable inquiry. 
Please receive our proposal in attachment for your inquiry. 
 
We hope it is best suitable for you. 
 
We also commit for 
100% Quantity + 100% Quality = On Time 
------------------------------------------------------------ 
                EVERY TIME 
 
Waiting for your valuable Purchase Order. 
 
If any doubt feel free to contact us at below Ph.no. or call for further meeting. 

 
 
 
On Tue, Feb 13, 2024 at 8:57 PM Abdul Rehman <abdul.rehman@k-corp.in> wrote: 

Hi,  

  

We are coming up with Irish House and International Food hall at Delhi T1 Outlet.  

  

Request you to kindly share the quotes latest by Thursday EOD. 

  

Thanks & Regards, 

Abdul Rehman 

📱 | ☎  +91 9920292129 

Travel Food Services Pvt. Limited. 

  

 
 
 
--  
With Warm Regards ! 
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SHIKHA INDUSTRIES 
 
Plot no.20A/8, Ground Floor, Dhanda Complex 
N.I.T Industrial Area, Faridabad-121001 
Ph.No- 9711529009, 9210245693 
 


